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Resolution 
 

Vote of thanks 
 
 
The General Conference, 
 

Bearing in mind the relevance of the celebration of the 50 years since Latin America and 

the Caribbean created the first multilateral legal instrument to prohibit nuclear weapons –                            

the Treaty for the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons in Latin America and the Caribbean –                 

Treaty of Tlatelolco;  

 

Recalling joyfully that the international community recognizes the importance of this 

contribution of Latin America and the Caribbean to international peace and security; 

 

Considering that the institution established by the Treaty of Tlatelolco, the Agency for the 

Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons in Latin America and the Caribbean – OPANAL, has its 

headquarters in Mexico City, and receives the firm support of the Host-State through the Agreement 

signed in Mexico City on 6 February 2003, 

 

Resolves: 

 

1. To thank the Government of the United Mexican States for the generous invitation 

conveyed to the Agency for the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons in Latin America and 

the Caribbean –OPANAL – to hold the XXV Session of the General Conference, within 

the framework of the Fiftieth anniversary of the Treaty of Tlatelolco, at the 

headquarters of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. 
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2. To express its appreciation to the President of the Republic of the United Mexican 

States, Enrique Peña Nieto, for opening the XXV Session of the General Conference. 

 

3. To  thank the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the United Mexican States,                                  

Dr Luis Videgaray Caso, for having accepted to preside the XXV Session of the 

General Conference and the authorities and officers of the Mexican Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs for their invaluable support.  


